
 
 

Communications for OPRED Pollution Emergency Response 

We are making some changes to the management of communications for Tier 3 

pollution response exercises and ongoing oil spill response communications. 

OPRED Tier 3 Exercises 

Any communications for a Tier 3 Exercise should be sent to BST@beis.gov.uk. The 

OCUplanning@beis.gov.uk is no longer in use. 

 

Ongoing Incident Support 

During an ongoing pollution response incident, any documents, or communications 

for OPRED should now be sent to opredemergencyresponseinbox@beis.gov.uk,  

 

The previous OCU email address, OCU@beis.gov.uk is no longer in use. Any 

correspondence intended for the Secretary of State’s Representative should be sent 

to the following email address: HQ_SOSREP@mcga.gov.uk 

 

Thank you 
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